
Barneveld, Monticello and New Glarus School Districts

Food Service Management ~ Request for Proposals (RFP)

The Barneveld, Monticello, and New Glarus School Districts will be accepting proposals
for the operation and management of the school food service program beginning with
the 2024 - 2025 school year.

The New Glarus School District pre-bid meeting will be held on February 14, 2024 at
10:00 AM. It will begin at the New Glarus High School, 1701 Second Street, New
Glarus WI.

The Monticello School District pre-bid meeting will be held on February 16, 2024 at
10:00 AM. It will begin at the Monticello District Office, 334 S. Main St, Monticello WI.

The Barneveld School District pre-bid meeting will be held on February 15, 2024 at
10:30 AM. It will be held at the Barneveld School District Office, 304 S. Jones St,
Barneveld, WI 53507.

Attendance at this meeting is required for all companies who intend to respond with a
proposal. Please indicate whether you will or will not be attending this meeting.

Copies of the Request for Proposal information outlining the requirements will be
available on January 30, 2024. It can be obtained by contacting the District
Administrator at 608-938-4194 for Monticello School District and the Business Office at
608-527-5510 for New Glarus. Information can be obtained by contacting the
Superintendent at 608-924-4711 for the Barneveld School District. Proposals for
Barneveld, Monticello, and New Glarus School Districts will be received until 3:00 PM
on March 4, 2024.

The Districts reserve the right to accept or reject any and/or all proposals or to accept
the proposal that is in the best interest of the schools.


